FORT LAUDERDALE POLICE DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM #17-03

DATE: February 9, 2017
TO: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager
FROM: Rick J. Maglione, Interim Chief of Police

SUBJECT: Request to Approve Expenditure of Confiscation Funds

I, Rick J. Maglione, Interim Chief of Police, respectfully request the City Commission approve
the expenditure of confiscation funds for the purchase of a Smart Board Interactive Panel and
Software in the amount of $21,549.81 as described in CAM #17-0251

| hereby certify that the above-described expenditure is for a law enforcement purpose in
accordance with the Department of Treasury Guide to Equitable Sharing for Foreign Countries
and Federal, State, and Local law Enforcement Agencies.
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Rick J. Maglione, Interim Chief of Police
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